
 

Date: 22nd June, 2023 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001. 
 

Script Code: 543372 

 
Sub.: Non-Applicability of Regulation 57(4) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Pursuant to the Regulation 57(4) of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that our 

Company, M/s. “Getalong Enterprise Limited,” does not have any Non-Convertible Securities as a 

result, the Company does not have any interest/dividend/principal obligations that needs to be 

reported within five working days prior to the beginning of the quarter ending September 30, 2023. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

Thanking You 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

FOR GETALONG ENTERPRISE LIMITED 

 

 

 

 

SWEETY RAHUL JAIN 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 

DIN : 07193077                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.mca.gov.in/mcafoportal/companyLLPMasterData.do
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